Mr. Siddall was asked to comment on the status of pending dockets with the FCC. Mr. Siddall responded that  the stalled Amateur proceedings have received the attention of the FCC Chairwomen as a result of several Congressional inquiries and that he met with the FCC acting Chairwoman Rosenworcel’s wireless advisor to bring long-pending matters to their attention, and to urge that the matters be addressed. Mr. Siddall said that he is hoping that there will be some progress by autumn.   

